
NEWS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE __________________________________
January 13, 2018

Contact:

Debbie George
757.514.4106
757.374-1770

SUFFOLK, Virginia (January 13, 2018) Suffolk Police are asking for assistance in

identifying a subject involved in a recent commercial burglary.  Police advise that 

just before 10:00 pm on January 12, 2018, an unknown subject forced entry into 

the BP station located in the 1600 Bridge Rd. The offender removed 

merchandise from the store before fleeing the scene.

Attached are photos from security video.  Anyone with information is asked to 

contact Suffolk Police or Suffolk Crime Line.  To submit online, go to 

www.p3tips.com, visit the Suffolk Police Department website 

(www.suffolkva.us/spd) and look for the Suffolk Crime Line link, or go to the 

Suffolk Police Department Facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/suffolkpolicedepartment.

You can also call 888-LOCK-U-UP, 1-888-562-5887, Option 5. Once a person 

submits a tip, they will be given a TIP ID and password. With this information 

they can login at p3tips.com and submit follow-up information, engage in two-way

dialogue, be informed of the outcome of the tip, and access any pertinent reward 

information.
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